
, _ .

' ' kNMarch 26, 1986

Docket No. 50-538

Dr. Van N. Oliphant, Vice President
Advancement and Continuing Education
Memphis State University
Memphis, Tennessee 38152

Dear Dr. Oliphant:

St'BJECT: REORGANIZATION OF THE OFFICE OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION

As a result of the recent reorganization of the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation, the telephone number of-our Project Manager for
your facility, John Dosa, as been changed. Mr. Dosa can now be reached at
(301) 492-8207.

Our new SecMon Leader for the Non-Power. Reactors and Safeguards Licensing -
Section-is Dom...:- Tondi. He can be reached at (301) 492-6251. If neither
Mr. Dosa or Mr. Tot.di can be reached, I can be contacted at (301) 492-8795.

All correspondence should still be addressed as follows:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Attn: Document Control Desk

. .

Sincerely,
,.

original signed by
Herbert N. Berkow, Director
Standardization and Special

Projects Directorate
Division of PWR Licensing-B

cc: See next page
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Section is Dominic Tondi. He can be reached at (301) 492-8251. If neither
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Memphis State University Docket No. 50-538-.

cc: Mayor of the City of Memphis
City Hall - Room 700
125 North Main
Memphis, Tennessee 38103

Tennessee Department of Public Health
ATTN: Director, Bureau of Environmental

Health Services
Cordell Hull Building
Nashville, Tennessee 37219

Mr. Richard Dietz .

Center for Nuclear Studies ,g
Memphis State University
Memphis, Tennessee 38152

Attorney General
Supreme Court Building
Nashville, Tennessee 37219
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